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This month some members paid a visit to Thatched Cottage. The tour was both 
interesting and informative. We discovered that the hall house is 800 years old 
and at one time it had been three cottages, farm workers had lived upstairs 
and kept their animals below. 
 
On Wednesday 9th November we will meet in the Parish Hall, John and Sheila 
Hepburn will tell us about how the graves in the Churchyard were recently 
transcribed by members of Sittingbourne Museum. 
The record book of the graves will be available to look through and we will 
hear the history of some of the people buried in Borden. 
The meeting will start with a short AGM. Visitors are welcome to come along. 
 
Eileen Harrison 
BHG Membership secretary. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


